
Kure Beach Shoreline Access, Beach Protection Committee 
 

Minutes of Sept.4, 2018  
 

Members Present                                                              Members Absent 
Dennis Panicali- Chair                                                      Bill Moore 
Randy Bock                                                       
Patricia Edgecomb - Phone                                            
Pat Triplett 
David Garceau 
Mike Beldsoe 
Ed White – temp secretary 
                                                                                          

Meeting was called to order by Chairman Panicali at 5:00PM in the Temporary Town Hall. 
 
Minutes from Aug.7, 2018 Meeting were approved  
 
Public Input 
None 
 
Old Business  
 
Adopt-a-Bach 
Pat T had no updates and advised that the beach seemed to be in good shape.  The issue was raised 
about the lack of a UNCW Beach sweep, which has occurred in the past.  Some ideas were suggested for 
local civic groups that might be interested in doing a “sweep” this season.  Additionally, it was suggested 
that perhaps the local residents would be solicited to do a dweep. 
 
Beach Booster 
Ed did not have an update from last meeting, nor a “mock-up” prepared but one has been promised 
prior to the next meeting.  Southern Signs will be asked to provide a cost “per panel” and some loose 
ideas were discussed about the design.  Cost of the sponsorship was discussed with a suggestion of $200 
for initial fee discussed (which would include the cost of the sign).  Final numbers will be done once we 
know the cost of the sign panels.   
 
Flyers 
David emailed the committee shortly before the meeting a final draft of the new flyers that would be 
distributed.  David advised the pricing would be $185.00 for 1,000 and $292.00 for 2500.  Some 
suggestions for distribution were discussed but the implementation has tabled until the spring – closer 
to the rental season of 2019. 
 
Ocean Beach Project 
Pat mentioned that she has the verbal commitments of several people who want to be ambassadors.  
An early idea would be to have 3 different varieties of beach walks/talks.  Some of the potential topics 
would be:  wildlife, dunes, litter, tides/currents, history.  The inclusion of some experts was discussed 
(Spencer Rogers on dunes for example).  More information is being formalized for presentation to the 
Town Council.   



TOKB Liason 
Joseph reported that there was no change to the parking rules and beach parking maybe permanently 
added to locations where informal parking presently takes place. 
 
New Business 

 
KB App 
Joseph mentioned that the idea of developing an app for the town has been discussed informally.  The 
app would include information for local and visitors and provide emergency alerts.   

 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 6:00PM 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted 
 
Ed White 
Temp Secretary 
   

 

      

 

 


